
 

 

 

 

 

22 October 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

CHORALE - ST MARK’S ANGLICAN CHURCH, CLAYFIELD 

 

Primary Chorale have been invited to perform at St Mark’s Anglican Church - Arts Festival on Saturday 2 

November at 4:30pm. This is a wonderful opportunity for our girls to perform in the local community.  

 

Date:  Saturday 2 November 2019 

Time:  Arrive by 4:00pm for 4:30pm performance 

Venue:  St Mark’s Anglican Church 

Corner of Bonney Avenue and Bellevue Terrace, Clayfield 

Dress:  Middy with hair neatly pulled back with school hair ribbons, brown shoes and socks 

 

Thank you for your support of the girls as they provide this musical contribution to the local church 

community. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Brad King     Regina Brennan 

Head of Performance   Primary Music Teacher and Choral Coordinator 


